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OWLS Director Report 

August 18, 2024 OWLS Board of Trustees Meeting 

Vacation 

I have just returned from two weeks of vacation, so I do not have a lot to report this month. 

Here is a lovely view from the drive up Whiteface Mountain. 

 

 

Here are some new office booths at the Keene Valley Public Library. Director Karen Glass tells 

me they are a huge hit with patrons. 

 

 

Trustee Training Week! 

Registration is open for Trustee Training Week 2024. Please take a look at this year’s offerings. 

https://www.wistrusteetraining.com/
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Summer Library Board Visits 

While I was on vacation, Kristin attended the Muehl Public Library board meeting in Seymour. 

Director Elizabeth Timmins reported, “Kristin gave my board and I a very fine presentation on AI 

this evening. She was very well-prepared and offered us much food for thought!” 

I will attend the Sturm Memorial Library board meeting in Manawa on 8/13 to discuss library 

funding and budgets. Four meetings remain following this month’s OWLS board meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2024 Summer Board Visits

Library Board Meeting Date Time Visit Date OWLS Staff OWLS Trustees

Seymour First Monday 5:30 PM 8/5/2024 Kristin Bobbie

Manawa Second Tuesday 5:30 PM 8/13/2024 Bradley

Weyauwega Third Monday 4:00 PM 8/19/2024 Bradley Cathy

Hortonville Fourth Tuesday 4:00 PM 8/27/2024 Bradley Cathy

Marion Third Monday 5:00 PM 9/16/2024 Kristin

Kaukauna Fourth Tuesday 5:30 PM 9/24/2024 Bradley


